

NATIONAL OFFICE

50 Victoria Street
Private Bag 6995
Wellington 6141
New Zealand
T 64 4 894 5400
F 64 4 894 6100
www.nzta.govt.nz

31 July 2017

Ryan S

fyi-request-6110-251d6831@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ryan

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 3 July 2017 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982:

Could you please provide an updated record of those 100 high risk intersections previously listed and what their new status is in regarding to whether work is completed, in planning, a plan is agreed to or no plan is yet in place.

Please find attached the 2016 updated record of the original 100 High Risk Intersections.

Funding and work on projects is generally considered in the three year periods of the National Land Transport Programme. The current period is July 2015 to July 2018. Projects are now being considered for the period July 2018 to July 2021.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Bruce Richards, Road Safety Manager, by email to bruce.richards@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (03) 955 2923.

Yours sincerely

Kate Styles

Senior Manager, Government & Governance